## PROPOSED CUSTOMER NOTICE

GMP recently filed a request for a change in base rates to be reviewed by the Vermont Public Utility Commission (PUC) under GMP's current multi-year regulation plan (Plan), approved by the PUC in Case No. 21-3707-PET. For the period of October 1, 2023, through September 30, 2024, GMP is requesting the PUC approve a 5.29% change in base rates. Base rates cover projected routine costs to serve customers with safe, reliable power, including updates for regional energy markets and inflation. For an average residential customer using 550 kWh per month, this is about \$6 more a month. The PUC and Department of Public Service (DPS) will review this request over the coming months, with the DPS providing recommendations to the PUC by August 1, 2023.

GMP and the PUC want to hear from you! GMP will hold our biannual public meeting on July 19<sup>th</sup> at our Sunderland Service Center, located at 93 Old Camp Road, Sunderland, Vermont. Customers are welcome at 5:30 PM and the public meeting will start and be livestreamed on GMP's Facebook page beginning at 6:00 PM. It is a chance to talk with employees and ask questions about this and all our initiatives.